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Dear Students and Parents,


Hello and welcome to the Donnell Band program!  It's that time of year to write down email addresses and contact info.  We started using this form years ago with much success and we will continue to do the same this year.


I plan to use this to send home reminders about practices, fundraisers, concerts etc...  I'm always about more communication!


Also, just a reminder about our Band website: http://donnellband.fcs.org/.  If you have any questions feel free to contact me (419-350-4718) or bsheehe@findlaycityschools.org.


Sincerely,


Brian D. Sheehe


Director of Donnell Bands

__________________________________________________________________________________________

Please return this bottom portion to Mr. Sheehe by Friday, August 26th, 2016
Student's Name:
______________________________________________________________

Parent's Names:
______________________________________________________________

Parent Email #1:
______________________________________________________________

Parent Email #2:
______________________________________________________________

Student Email:

______________________________________________________________

Address:

______________________________________________________________

Phone(Home/Cell):
______________________________________________________________

Please return this bottom portion to Mr. Sheehe by Friday, August 26th, 2016

